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To interested parties 
 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR030001 

Date: 18 October 2013 
 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended)  
 
Application by Able Humber Ports Limited for an Order granting Development 
Consent for the Able Marine Energy Park 
 
Further to my letter of 25 September 2013, I am writing to notify you that Able 
Humber Ports Limited have written to the Department for Transport providing the 
information requested in the Department’s letter of 28 August 2013. Electronic copies 
of the letter dated 15 October 2013 and associated documents (as well as previous 
case documents) can be viewed at:   
 
http://infrastructure.planningportal.gov.uk/projects/yorkshire-and-the-humber/able-
marine-energy-park/?ipcsection=dft 
 
As indicated at paragraph 57 of the Department’s letter, comments are invited from 
interested parties on the matters in the letter from Able Humber Ports Limited dated 
15 October 2013 and associated documents only. These should be sent to the 
Department for Transport (contact details below) to arrive no later than 15 
November 2013. Such responses will also be published on The Planning 
Inspectorate’s website. 
 
If you have any queries about the process please contact the Department for 
Transport’s decision team at the following address 
 
TWA Orders Unit 
Department for Transport 
Zone 1/18 Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London 
SW1P 4DR 
 

 
 

3/18 Eagle Wing 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer 
Services: 

e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
 
ablemarineenergypark@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk 
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Tel: 020 7944 3293  
email:  transportandworksact@dft.gov.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
  

Mark Southgate  
 
Mark Southgate  
Director of Major Applications and Plans 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advice may be given about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an 
application (or a proposed application). This communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can 
rely and you should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required. 
 
A record of the advice which is provided will be recorded on the Planning Inspectorate website together with the name of the 
person or organisation who asked for the advice. The privacy of any other personal information will be protected in 
accordance with our Information Charter which you should view before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 


